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Namana Lomor is a young woman from South Sudan whose family 
is receiving emergency help through the Foodgrains Bank.

Your support is already making a difference!

In Burundi, which has the highest level of hunger in the 

world, COVID-19 is expected to have a devastating impact. 

With your help, 3,000 people are receiving emergency  

food vouchers for eight months, giving them enough time  

to recover while they plant and harvest their first crop or  

try to re-establish other sources of income. They are also  

receiving long-term livelihoods support, which allows  

them to purchase tools and supplies to help develop their 

income sources.

In South Sudan, even before the pandemic, 6.5 million  

people were expected to face crisis-level food insecurity  

this summer. Your gift is providing more than 6,000 people 

with emergency food to help families get through this  

critical gap to harvest in September.

Your gift has been meaningful and impactful.  
On behalf of our partners and everyone at Canadian 
Lutheran World Relief, thank you.

THANK YOU!

DONATION IMPACT REPORT

COVID-19 is disrupting 
people’s access to food 
and income across the 
world. For families who 
were already facing 
conflict, displacement 
and the effects of 
climate change, that 
means they’re suddenly 
at even greater risk of 
hunger. 

Your partnership means 
communities have what 
they need to withstand 
this crisis — and the 
resources to recover 
when it’s over.

Thanks to your 
generous support, our 
response to this crisis 
has been immediate.

Donations to our Canadian 
Foodgrains Bank appeal 
are eligible to be matched 
4:1 by the Federal 
Government, increasing 
the impact of  your gift.
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